
 

 

 

UK Power Networks 24-hour 

works on site in front of Cartmel  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 

Contact our HS2 Helpdesk team all 

day, every day of the year on:   

        Freephone  

 08081 434 434 

 Minicom 

 08081 456 472 

 Email 

 hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Write to: 

FREEPOST  

HS2 Community Engagement 

Website www.hs2.org.uk 

To keep up to date with what is 

happening in your area, visit: 

www.hs2incamden.co.uk 

 

 

 

 Please contact us if you’d like a free copy  

of this document in large print, Braille, audio  

or easy read. You can also contact us for help  

and information in a different language. 

 

  

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. 

Emergency maintenance works -  

Friday 26 May to Friday 2 June  
 

Working hours: 24 hours 

 

UK Power Networks will work on site in front of Cartmel, to carry 

out emergency maintenance to their cable network.   

A small team will work 24 hours a day from Friday 26 May, until 

the repairs are complete. We expect this will take about a week.  

The team will use an excavator to dig and expose the cables, 

before using hand tools for the repairs. 

 

We don’t expect these works to be particularly noisy, but you 

may notice vehicles and the team working on site during the day 

and night.  

 

The team will use lights to work at night, but these will be 

directed away from the building.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact UK Power Networks on 

0800 029 4285 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


